Dear Parents/Guardians/Students:





For the 2015-16 school year, your child has been enrolled in Advanced Placement 2-D Design. As a part of the course’s syllabus, AP students are required to complete two pieces of artwork by September in order to fulfill their summer assignment requirement. These pieces will become part of their Breadth (Classroom assignments) and be graded when students return from their vacation.


The course syllabus is viewable online at afilippone.weebly.com, under the AP2D section, to help students understand the guidelines for the assignments. At the end of the syllabus are examples of summer assignments and media to assist the students.

Tips for students:


Photography Students-Work can be taken with film camera or digitally. If it’s taken digitally it must be kept on a memory card or memory stick. When photographing, consider interesting places and obscure angles to create interest. 


Digital Design Students-Next year, building ideas in the computer will be an arduous task. You will be responsible for creating original artwork by using your own images and manipulating them. Taking your own photos or designing objects in the computer is one way of avoiding copyright issues. (See page 2 of syllabus)


Drawing/Painting Students-Drawing and painting from observation is one way that you’ll strengthen your skills. Don’t limit yourself to drawing from photographs. Fundamentals to watch out for include: composition, line quality and contrast.


Remember, all works will be due the first week of school.


If anyone has any questions or concerns with any of the materials or guidelines, you can call me at 516-488-9621 or email me at

afilipponeshs@gmail.com
Sincerely yours,

Allison Filippone

Sewanhaka High School

Enjoy the summer

See you in September
